
 

9th June 2017  

Caterham Street Party 

Mr Holloway and a team of Hillcroft Science Technicians entertained the crowds demonstrating 

pop up science to passers by at the Caterham Street party last Saturday. 

 

                              

 

Friends of Hillcroft also represented the school with a stall selling popcorn and candyfloss raising 

a total of £263.00. 

 

Lovelace House Cake Sale – Friday 16th June 

The Lovelace House chosen charity is St Catherine’s Hospice. To fundraise for this worthy cause, 

there will be a cake sale after school on Friday 16th June. We would be grateful for donations of 

cakes that we can sell after school, to the whole school.  

We thank you for your support of each house with their fundraising initiatives.  We believe it is 

important for children to learn about how they can help improve the lives of other people. It can 

help boost their self-esteem to realise that they can help and make a difference. 

 

School Uniform 

We would like to inform you that from September we are introducing PE tops in the house 

colours bearing the school logo. These are available from our uniform supplier 

www.onlineschooluniform.co.uk.   

 

Please may we take this opportunity to remind you that it is an expectation that children attend 

school in full school uniform, including ties for KS2 and black school shoes. 

  

Summer Fair 

Friends of Hillcroft are working hard planning for  the school Summer Fair on Saturday 8th July. This 

year there will be pony rides, a live band, stalls, sideshows, tombolas and refreshments. 

We are collecting unwanted crockery for the Smash the Crockery stall and soft toys, please 

hand any donations in to the school office. 

 

Are you able to help with the school fair? – we will need people to set up from 8.00am, help run 

stalls and clear away at the end. If you are interested in lending a hand please leave your 

details at the school office or  contact Sue Allen-Gardner on friends@hillcroftschool.org. 

 

There will be a mufti day on Friday 7th July – the children will be able to come to school in their 

own clothes if they bring in a donation for the Summer Fair. We would like donations of bottles for 

the bottle tombola, and cakes for the refreshments stall. 

 

 

http://www.onlineschooluniform.co.uk/
mailto:friends@hillcroftschool.org


  

  

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Friday 9th June Golden Boot Challenge 

Tuesday 13th June Parents Evening for the new Reception Class parents 

Wednesday 14th  June PSHE Evening Parents Evening 

Thursday 15th June Prospero Theatre Workshop for Year 5 

Friday 16th June Cake Sale after school to raise money for St Catherine’s Hospice 

Monday 19th June PSHE Evening Parents Evening 

Tuesday 20th June Ash Class – Visit to Tescos – Farm to Fork 

Wednesday 21st June Elm Class – Visit to Tescos – Farm to Fork 

Monday 26th June Year 6 First Aid Course – information to follow 

Tuesday 27th June Kenley Revival Project  

Thursday 29th June Sports Day 

Friday 30th June INSET day – school closed 

Tuesday 4th July  Transition Day 

Friday 7th July Mufti Day for Summer Fair 

Saturday 8th July Summer Fair 11.00 – 2.00pm  

 

Caterham RHS Flowers Festival 2.30pm 

Wednesday 12th July Year 2 Trip to Polesden Lacey 

Thursday 13th July School Discos 

Friday 14th July Year 6 Trip – information to follow 

Monday 17th  July Year 6 Productions – date amended -information to follow 

Wednesday 19th  July Year 6 Prize Giving – date amended - information to follow 

Friday 21st July Last day of term 

  

Monday 4th September  INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th September INSET Day 

Wednesday 6th September INSET Day 

Thursday 7th September  Back to School 

 

 

 

 

Stagecoach Performing Arts Coulsdon is holding a FREE 'Discovery Session' on Saturday 15th 

July! Children aged 6 to 15 years old are invited to experience their fun-tastic classes first-hand, 

meet their talented and professional team and work with like-minded children. Parents will also 

have the opportunity to meet Principal Zoe and ask any questions they might have. The session 

will run at Hillcroft Primary School, from 10:00 to 12:30. To book your place, contact Zoe on 01345 

078 0805 or email coulsdon@stagecoach.co.uk 


